
Dear Senate Rules Committee members, 
 
I write to ask you to vote HB 4075A out of committee on Monday so it has a chance to be voted on by 
the Senate and made law. Footage of these contests is disturbing to any thoughtful citizen and they 
should not be allowed to continue. 
 
Sincerely, 
Courtney Dillard 
2083NW Johnson St. Apt 56 
PDX, 97209 
 


